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Executive Council Meeting Minutes 
 
Meeting Date:   January 27, 2016 
 
Attendees:  Ed Wood, Tim Arden, Wray Richardson, Frank Marafino, 
                                    Dave Cohan, Bob Lockhart, Ken Torchia, Brian Haley, 
   Jay Consadine 
 
Absent:  Ron Campe, Nick Falcone 
 
 

• Ed called the meeting to order 6:00pm 
 

• Ed presented the 2016 board members and went over duties and responsibilities. 
 

• George Clark has resigned from the board. Brian Haley was appointed by Ed to 
fulfill the remainder of his term. (2Years) 
 

• Jay Consadine will be working with Pete on Training. 
 

• Ed Lee will be in charge of the big brother program and Uniforms. 
 

• Ken Johnson will take over Membership for Wray. 
 

• Carl Tandoi will handle Sportsmanship. 
 

Vice President: Bob Lockhart 
 

• Finalizing 2016 meeting schedule. Brighton High school. 
 
Game Coordinator: Frank Marafino 
 

• Arbiter is paid in full for the upcoming year. $940.00 
 

• “Huddle” program can be used on the sidelines by coaches and non-players. 
 

• City added new school for Varsity. Monroe High 
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• Ratings forms were sent out to all coaches before Christmas. 50% have been 
returned. Deadline is end of February. 
 

• Arbiter rating system was discussed and tabled. 
 

• Section 5 draw is June 16, 2016 
 

• Eddie Meath All Star game is July 9, 2016 
 

• Section 5 Hall of fame dinner is April 7, 2016 RIT Inn. The RCCFO has reserved 
a table for 10. 
 

• New York State meeting is Saturday June 25, 2016. 
 

Past President: Dave Cohan 
 

• Dave will contact Lester’s regarding uniform availability. 
 
Youth game assignor: Ken Torchia 
 

• Ken has been in touch with all leagues and is ready to go. 
 
President: Ed Wood 
 

• Next meeting will be February 24, 2016 at Shadow Lake. 
 

• 7:45 meeting adjourned. 
 
 


